
 

RESPONSE 2020-095 FYI (STEPHEN DAVIS) 

By email 

10 July 2020 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-15712 

Stephen Davis 

fyi-request-13161-1fa1fa9d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Mr Davis 

Request for information 2020-095 

I refer to your request for information dated 26 June 2020, which was received by Greater Wellington 

Regional Council on 26 June 2020. You have requested the following information: 

“Can you please send these two reports that you commissioned about potential links between th Hutt 

valley and Porirua: 

- Hutt Valley – Porirua Link Initial Appraisal, 1996 (Works Consultancy Services) 

- Hutt Valley – Porirua Road Link Study, 1997 (opus) ” 

Greater Wellington Regional Council’s response follows: 

Attached are the following documents you requested: 

- Hutt Valley – Porirua Road Link Study Design Brief, 1996 

- Hutt Valley – Porirua Road Link Study Feasibility Investigation Report, 1997 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request an 

investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 

Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Luke Troy 
General Manager, Strategy 
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